Mentoring for Leadership

VFW Auxiliary Department of Florida

August 2022

Volume 23, Issue 3



ATTENTION DISTRICT PRESIDENTS

- Please get with your Auxiliary Presidents and find out who is their Auxiliary Mentor
- Please compile a list of these Auxiliary mentors and send me an email of the mentors in your District

The great thing about mentoring is it doesn't require fundraisers and totally benefits your members exclusively!

WHO is your Auxiliary mentor?

Each and every Auxiliary should have a Mentor!

Auxiliary Presidents:

All of you should have a Mentor for your Auxiliary. You should select someone that is knowledgeable on current programs and workings within the organization.

Some of your members may have a ton of experience but they may not be following current changes or attending the District or Department meetings.

Your mentor person should be friendly, approachable and willing to help!

As President, you should have a mentor to help you with your year if you are new to the position or to help you reach your next quest in our organization. We all have mentors and they can change as your progress through the organization!

When you select a mentor it should be someone that has served or walked where you want to go!